
                                                                                                                                     November 27th-Decemeber 1st 
  

This Week 

We had great week learning about the letter ‘C’.  Throughout the week we practiced making the 

letter ‘C’ sound by reading My ‘C’ Sound Box, sorting pictures out of our own sound box, singing 

along to our ‘C’ poem and playing the ‘C’ game on Starfall.com.   

 

This week we began talking about Christmas.  We felt sad to see all of our fall and forest 

decorations leave our classroom.  Throughout the week we worked on making ornaments for a 

Christmas tree that has yet to arrive.  Each day we looked around the room for any sign that we 

would get a tree.  We read a story called Mooseltoe where they turned the daddy moose’s 

mustache into a Christmas tree.  After we read the story, we all created a section of a 

Christmas tree to hang on our front bulletin board.  During our craft time we created many 

different ornaments using beads, stickers, paint and lots of sparkles. 

 

On Tuesday, Miss Fran came in to talk to us about the Christmas seasons and sharing.  After 

she told us a story about kids sharing ornaments, we decided it would be nice that we make 

ornaments to share with someone else.  We decided we should share with Miss Carly at the 

Grand Island Library.  On Friday, we surprised Miss Carly with a bag full of hand made 

ornaments to hang up at the library.  She said she knew the perfect place for them.  Be sure to 

stop by the library to check them out. 

 

On Friday, we had a surprise delivery of a magical mailbox that has a direct line to the North 

Pole.  We decided that since we did not have a Christmas tree, we would ask Santa to send us 

one and some decorations.  We also sent along our own Christmas lists.  Be on the lookout in the 

mail for a reply back from Santa! 
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December 8th 
Kelly’s Country 
Store Field Trip 
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December 22nd 

Pajama Day 
 
 

 

Mr. Ed’s Awesome News! 

Next Week 

Next week we 

will be 

learning about 

the 

Gingerbread 

Man. 
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